[bookmark: _GoBack]November 2, 2022 – Kent Island Cruisers Monthly Meeting at Cult Classic – Minutes 

Attendees:  Bob Sitar, Paul Placek, Frank and Patty Ciesla, Mike and Bonnie Francis, and Jimmy and Debbie Priest

Bob chaired and opened the meeting at 6 p.m.  Last month’s minutes were approved.
Bob’s Halloween Show expenses and income were reviewed and approved. Halloween Car Show was a success, good show.  

Recruitment of previous members—no progress.

Officers for 2023:  Mike Francis is willing to serve as President in 2023, but someone else will have to raise funds for trophies, etc.  Long discussion. It looks like there are candidates for the other positions.

Anniversary Dinner:  Bob will check on El Jeffe.  Patty will check on Holiday Inn at Kent Narrows.  The dinner will be on a Saturday: January 21, 2023 or January 28, 2023, or February 4, 2023

March 4, 2023, All Clubs Breakfast at the Kent Island Volunteer Fire Department is confirmed.

Thursday, November 10, 6-9 pm, Painting of the Crab Basket at the Grasonville Volunteer Fire Department.  $70 check written.  Mike and Bonnie will go.  They have the check.  They might contact Bernie since he also mentioned it.  

Historic Stevensville Classic Car and Truck Show, Saturday, November 5, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Bob will bring the trailer. Paul said he has an Event Permit but no OK to black/close streets. Trophies and dash plaques are ready.

May 6, 2023 was proposed for Spring Fling but we have no confirmation yet from Doby.

Reminder:  Secretary minutes will be sent to all club officers with a 5-day deadline to make corrections.  Then Secretary will make corrections, mark it DRAFT, and send to Mike for our website.

Next Meeting, December 7, 2022 at Cult Classic.
.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul Placek, Secretary


